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From; ContaciThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 3:00 PM
To: Docketing '
Subject: Docketing

Attachments: 105169.hitml

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

* Memorandum

Date: 10/24/2008
Re: Melvin Werner

5400 Ottawa Rd
Lima, OH 45801

Docketing Case No.:
08-0918-EL-SS0O

Noies:

Please docket the attached in the case number above.

Thank-you.
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From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us”
To: "ContactThePUCQO@puc.state.oh.us"

Subject: 40803
Sent: 10/23/2008 12:52:00 PM

Message:
WEB ID: 40803 AT:10-23-2008 at 12:51 PM

TYPE: comment
NAME: Mrs. CAROLYN WERNER

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 2 i
MAILING ADDRESS: - = §
S 3

» 5400 OTTAWA RD. C n 3

» LIMA , Ohio 45801 9 B

o USA ok B
PHONE INFORMATION; @ B
»

o Home: 4192258278
» Altemative: 4192246045
o Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: c.werner@buckeyetruckcenter.com

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

o Company: AMERICAN ELECTRIC POWER
e Name on account: MELVIN (PAUL) WERNER
» Service address: 5400 OTTAWA RD.

e Service phone: 419-225-8278
o (no accouni number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

I don't think AEP should have the right to increase their product by 45% or 4%! These are tough times
for alot of us. I know it is for my family. Our house is all electric and it's all we can do to make our

monthly payments the way it is without an increase in our power bill too! If things keep going the way
they are there will be no middle class working American. Thank you for your consideration for the Ohio

citizens.
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